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Dear Parents of Student Drivers, 

In high school, most students are either preparing to get their license or already have their 
license. If your student is a licensed driver and plans to drive to school and park on school 

property, we must have a Student Driver Permission Form – along with a copy of the 

student’s license and car insurance – on file to ensure student safety. 

This form only needs to be filled out once during their high school career, or when there is a 

change in the vehicle, license type, or insurance carrier, at which point the form would need 

to be renewed. 

The Student Driver Permission Form is in this packet, and available at the front office. The 

student and parent must complete and sign the form then return the form to the office along 

with a copy of the car insurance and the student’s driver’s license. 

Thank you so much. 

 

Front Office Staff 

hsofficemanager@steinerschool.org 

 


